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Question for written answer E-003843/2015 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Enrico Gasbarra (S&D) 

Subject: Labelling of meats 

Considering the importance of ensuring that the food products available to European consumers are 
subjected to strict quality control, and given also the lack of legislation at European level in relation to 
the labelling of meat obtained from processed bovine products, can the Commission state whether it 
intends to make it obligatory to indicate the origin of meats contained in processed foods on the label, 
a practice already followed by several European producers?  

 


